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4th November 2015

Attendance
Dear Parents and Carers

We are working very hard to improve attendance in school and we are receiving a great deal of support from all parents and carers.  Our current attendance is 95.7% which is 1.1% higher than this time last year.  The minimum target set by the government is 95% and we are aiming to stay above this for the whole year.

It is very important that your child attends school on a regular basis so that they can continue to make progress and develop.  We do understand that at times your child will need to be off due to illness but can I please ask that you contact school to let us know by phoning the office or texting the parent mobile number.

We will continue to monitor attendance and inform parents and carers when the attendance of their child is below the recommended level.  We send letters out every half term if the attendance is below 93%, these letters are automatically generated and are used to keep you informed and will hopefully help increase the attendance of your child.  These letters are sent out as a matter of course even if we know the reasons for the absence.
If attendance remains low and it is not improving we will invite parents and carers in for an informal meeting to discuss what we can do as a school to support the situation and again improve attendance.  Everything we do as a school is monitored by the Local Authourity and Education Welfare Officers and on very rare occasions the Education Welfare Officer will step in and also offer support, advice and guidance.
If you have questions or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch with school.

Thank you for your continued support

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher
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